
 OLEDAD HIGH  SCHOOL 
“Home of the Aztecs” 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: 

 

“Either you run the day, or the 
day runs you.”  

-Jim Rohn  

 

 
WEEK OF 

S E P T 1 - 5 , 2 0 1 5  

KUDOS– To all of those who helped with the ipad deployment this Wednesday. 

KUDOS– To Ms. Aldaco, Ms, Adams, and NJROTC for organizing Mr. Lang class Rally  

KUDOS-  To Annet Aguilar and all Tech support for helping with ipads.  

SHS NEWS 
 

 

 

September 1st  

-WASC Groups 

-WASC Coffee with 

Aidee and Monica @ 8am 

 

September 2nd 

- Volleyball VS Marina  

JV @ 5pm Varsity @ 

6:30pm 

 

September 3rd 

-Early Release Day 

-Volleyball VS Alvarez 

JV at 5pm Varsity at 

6:30pm 

-Cross Country Scrim-

mage at Gonzales starts at 

4pm 

 

September 4th  

-Volleyball VS Seaside 

JV at 5pm Varsity at 

6:30pm  

-Football @ Seaside High 

School 

September 5th  

-Saturday School  

 

 

It’s the second week here at Soledad High School and the halls and classrooms are alive with students 

and staff getting into gear with their new classes. This past Wednesday we had yet another ipad de-

ployment for the remaining students who’s parents have not been able to attend our past meetings. Our 

staff has been doing an excellent job at being pro-active and suggesting new ways on how we can 

distribute ipads to all students . We are starting to make individual appointments for those incoming and 

current students whose parents need a dedicated time to pick up the ipads. Our teachers have gathered 

together with their departments and academies to gather data and evidence of our progress toward  our 

very important WASC visit. 

 We have exciting news our new Mission and Vision, Student Learning Outcome posters have arrived! 

And they look amazing. Once again our remarkable staff did an exceptional job collaborating with each 

other on the posters. They were made up by our very talented WASC groups. Our astonishing design 

was created by Monica Santibanez and Aidee Aldaco, during the summer they worked meticulously with 

parents, teachers and students to vote which poster design we as a community liked the  best. Our 

school counselors, have been working hard to support and care for all of our students doing a great job 

of getting all our students into the classes they need for graduation. Here is new information about this 

year’s CAHSEE since it was not administered in July, as it has in previous years, because of legislation 

that is being pursued by the state would excuse the exit exam requirement for the Class of 2015 and the 

next three years. At this time we have put everything regarding CAHSEE on hold until we hear about the 

states decision on September 11th. This Friday we had our Williams Visit, classrooms were clean, and  

safe. We are looking forward to a wonderful school year and meeting all standards.  



  

  

"For Seniors needing community hours, see NJROTC instructors. 

NJROTC will be supporting the City of Soledad by filling sandbags in 

preparation of the rainy season. All volunteers will earn community 

hours.  

Reminder, all are welcome to Soledad High School's 9/11 

Remembrance Ceremony scheduled Sept 11, 2015 at 8:00am." 

 

On Wednesday we had a 

Club Carnival during lunch 

by the amphitheater. We 

had the following clubs 

available for students to  

stop by and see what they 

had to offer. Skills USA, 

Anime, French, MESA, 

Interact, Drama, Speech 

and Debate, AP, Hope Club, 

French.  

This week in World History we analyzed sources using perspective, bias, credibility, and 

corroboration. We used these skills to evaluate primary and secondary sources. 

This week in English 10 students took part in a metacognitive reading assessment; they created 

personal reading goals and reflections.  

In addition, they practiced their close reading skills with a non-fiction article discussing security of 

online documents. 

Any students interested 

in taking the ACT/SAT 

they can see Cindy for a 

fee waiver the test dates 

are as follow: 

Sept 12 

October 24 

December 12 

For SAT: 

October 3 

November 7 

December 5 

 

There is a scholarship 

binder available for all 

seniors who are 

interested in applying 

for scholarships please 

see Cindy. 

On Wednesday we had a very special event that went on in Mr. 

Langs SPED class. Ms. Aldaco along with MS.Adams, and NJROTC 

performed a mini rally to the entire class so they could have a 

feeling of how we do rally's at the school. The students had so much 

fun taking pictures with our Aztec mascot, ASB students delivered 

goodies, and they got the chance to play games.     


